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Kerri A. Wright Recognized for Outstanding 
Contributions to Calais School Community

April 9, 2024

By: Kerri Wright

No aspect of this advertisement has been approved by the Supreme Court of New Jersey.

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman, P.C. proudly announces that Principal Kerri A. Wright will be honored with The McClafferty 
Award at the Calais Foundation's 12th Annual Gala. The Gala serves as a beacon of hope, uniting the community in support 
of individuals with special needs, while also raising vital funds for this worthy cause.

Wright, who co-chairs Porzio's Education and Employment Team, has dedicated her career to education and employment 
law advocacy. Her extensive experience representing diverse educational institutions underscores her commitment to 
inclusive education.

Wright's unwavering dedication to supporting students with special needs aligns seamlessly with the values of the Calais 
Foundation. Her commitment to ensuring every child has access to the resources needed for success reflects her significant 
contributions to the Calais School community.

Reflecting on this honor, Wright expresses, “Receiving this award is validation that the work I do as a member of the larger 
Calais School team is having an impact on the School, and most importantly, the children served by the School. The work 
that I do, along with my colleagues at Porzio, is about making sure that all children served by the Calais School have what 
they need to succeed. I am so happy and honored to be a small part of that effort.”

Wright will be honored during the Calais Foundation's gala on Wednesday, April 24, 2024 at The Hanover Manor in East 
Hanover.

https://pbnlaw.com/152

